
Y7 Wildlife Park Trip 

Wednesday 17
th

 July 

Additional Trip Information for Students and Parents: 
 

Trip Leader Miss Salway 

Activity 

The Curraghs Wildlife Park is a wonderful place to see conservation programmes in 

action preserving and helping breed endangered animals in wetlands; to see other 

endangered species including large cats, birds of prey, primates and Meerkats too; walk 

along one of the many Trails including the Nature Trail and complete the questions to 

be in for a chance of winning a prize in groups! There is also the Butterfly Trail and Year 

7 also learn about Food Chains.  

A new exhibit is underway and likely to be open by Activities Week called “The Lemurs 

of Madagascar” and you could be the first to see a new species to be housed there called 

red-ruffed lemurs! The park has a range of Adventure playgrounds and attractions such 

as the giant jumping pillow, miniature railway and mini diggers. 

Date  One full day – per allocation letter 

Meet at: 8:40am Lower School Canteen 

Finish: 3:25pm at Lower School 

Transport Transport to and from the Wildlife Park will be provided 

Equipment to bring  

Students need to wear appropriate sturdy footwear and clothing for the location 

and weather.  This may include bringing waterproof clothing or sun hats and sun 

cream just in case so please check the weather forecast prior to the day and 

make sure your child is dressed accordingly. Students will need a pen or pencil. 

 

Do not bring anything valuable that could be lost or damaged as the school will 

not be held liable. You are required to take responsibility for all your own 

money, equipment and property. 

Meal Arrangements 

Bring plenty of water. Packed lunch, drinks and snacks and a suitable bag to carry 

it in. A small amount of money may be brought to purchase souvenirs or extra 

snacks and drinks at the park or to purchase lunch at the park. 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Students will be working in groups and supervised remotely around the Wildlife Park. 

Please remind students that during the trip there will be periods of minimal supervision 
and that they must stay in allocated groups. They are not allowed to go to the shop 
alone, wander around activities alone or go outside the area that will be designated by 
the Trip Leader. 
 

Acceptance and participation on this trip is subject to adherence to the School’s Ready 

to Learn Policy on behaviour. Any student who has shown, or does show a persistent 

reluctance to adhere to it, may be removed from the trip without reimbursement. 

Please advise the Trip Leader in advance of the trip if you have any concerns of a medical, physical 

or dietary nature, which may impact or limit your child’s capacity to participate in any aspect of 

this activity. 

 


